
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Friday 4th September 2015 

 

 

Parent/ Carer 

 

SWIMMING LESSONS- VALLEY LEISURE CENTRE 

 

The Swimming programme for Primary 6 will start next week commencing Monday 7th 

September.  Primary 6 will swim for this term up to Christmas.  

 

Mr Morrow’s class will swim on a Monday from 9.40-11.00am. 

 

Mrs Ewing’s class will swim on a Thursday from 10.40-12.00pm. 

 

The Valley Leisure Centre has increased their admission prices and as a result the cost of 

swimming for this term will be £29.00.  The school will continue to meet the cost of 

transport.   

 

Please ensure your child has their swimming kit with them on the appropriate day.  Payment 

for swimming should be sent to the class teacher by Thursday 1st October 2015. 

 

Please complete and return the permission slip to the class teacher on Monday morning. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

R Smith  

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Ashgrove Primary School 

Swimming Lessons 

 

____________________________ has my permission to go swimming at the Valley 

Leisure Centre.  I understand they will travel by bus provided by the Education Authority. 

 

I commit to making a full payment of £29.00 by Thursday 1st October 2015. 

 

Signed: _______________________ (parent/guardian)       

 

Date: ________________________ 


